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_ CONFIRMATION OF LETTER  *~

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHL,

KOBE, _ 12th November 1940,

TELEGRAMS :  REGISTER' KOBE

TELEPHONE:- 2330 SANNOMIYA

7/

V4
The Secretary, /}\\

o/
WO KINGHAM

/S "KAGU MARUY

Dear B8ir,

In reply to your letter of the 17th September 1940
regarding the 2nd Speclial Survey No. 1 on the above vessel, I
have to say that this survey was completed in Auguet last., Please

gee Kobe Report No. 11537,
I am, Dear O5lr,

Yours faithfully,

A. R. Riddell,
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